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Thursday 10th February 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

British Science Week 

On the 9th, 10th and 11th March 2022, we will be holding exciting hands-on workshops for each 

class delivered by ‘Professor Bubbleworks’. The workshops will launch British Science Week 

at The Discovery School, which we will be celebrating from 11th-18th March along with 

thousands of other schools around the country. This year, British Science Week has the theme 

“Growth”. The workshops are designed to take each child on an exciting journey to see how 

life on earth grew from bubbles of gas trapped in rocks and kick-started the human race!  

The cost of the workshop will be £3 per child, which can be paid through School Gateway. 

Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient funds to cover the cost, the workshops will not 

go ahead and will be cancelled. The workshops will be delivered in Year Group bubbles and 

we will continue to follow the relevant Covid-19 guidance. 

We hope you agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for all children at The Discovery School 

to enhance their science learning and see how science effects every part of our lives.  

 

All the very best, 

Miss Charlton, Mrs Dey and Miss Roe.  

The Discovery School science team. 

  

 

 

  


